
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

 
As you all know, the morgue has been located at the 911 building, which has not been the most 
ideal location. 
 
Commissioner Lane has been working with Tim Purvis, Coroner and Building/Zoning 
Administrator Jess Permenter to site and recommend a solution to the problem. 
 
They have sighted an area inside the Road Department fence to place a building to house the 
morgue.  The slab and plumbing has already been done.  The concrete was $3336 for an 18 x 37 
Slab, 2 x 10 ramp and 3000 psi w/fiber. 
 
The building has been purchased from Real Steel Metal, 3650 Val Tech Road, Valdosta, GA. It 
was ordered last week.  The building is $4945.    
 
Work remaining to be done is electrical, the cost has not yet been determined. 
 
This item is presented to the whole Board for informational purposes and to approve the cost of 
the project. 
 
Total cost of the project should not exceed $15,000. 
 
Chairman will need a motion from the Board to complete the building to house the 
morgue not to exceed $15,000 or what ever number you chose. 
 
Motion made by      
Second made by      
Any discussion:              
              
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faye Hughes, County Administrator 7/2/2020 

Morgue      


